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 Spring Newsletter 2022
SAVE THE DATES

Strawberry Festival 

June 10th - 11th

25th Annual 
Golf Tournament

July 20th

Toast to Hospice

August 27th

June 4th

Holley June Fest 
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Happy Spring…. we have finally made it, I hope.  I would like to take 
this opportunity to thank you for helping us achieve a successful 
bouquet flower sale this year. It is because of your generous support, 
as well as the support of our volunteers, staff, and board members 
that we are able to support our mission.   

It has been approximately three months since I started in the role of 
CEO for Supportive Care of Orleans - Hospice, and I am truly blessed 
to be here and to work alongside a wonderful group of individuals. 
I am stepping into the role of CEO following Elisa Chambery’s 
retirement.  The hard working and dedicated staff have welcomed 
me with open arms and have been bringing me up to date on our 
operations.  The staff are the most compassionate, caring, and kind 
individuals I have ever met.

In this short amount of time, I have seen firsthand how our 
Supportive Care of Orleans- Hospice team provides a compassionate 
approach to end-of life care. We support our mission with dedicated, 
Hospice trained, professionals who provide comfort focused medical 
care, emotional and spiritual guidance for patients and their families.  
Supportive Care of Orleans-Hospice,  provides support and care 
for our hospice patients, families, and community their homes or 
in our beautiful Martin-Linsen Residence.  End-of -life care can be 
a beautiful journey focused on quality of life and symptom/pain 
management.   

We thank you for your continued generous support and for the 
privilege of  supporting the Hospice Mission in the community. We 
are here to care for you and/or your loved one and to provide hospice 
through comfort, compassion, and expertise. 

Thank you for letting us make a difference one life at a time.

I have an open-door policy and I look forward to meeting and working 
with the community, patients, and families. Please don’t ever hesitate 
to contact me. 

Warm Regards,

Letter from Julie

COMPASSION
COMMUNITY
HOSPICE

Julie Kumiega, CEO 

THANK YOU for helping us support our 
neighbors in need here in Orleans County.

Julie Kumiega
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Support Supportive Care

We know that the past two years have taken a mental, emotional, and financial toll and we recognize 
that many are still trying to recover. Even a small donation can help us provide the supportive care our 
patients need.

You’re a fundamental part of our Supportive Care community and it’s only with your support that we 
are able to provide the comfort, compassion, and expertise our patients and they’re families deserve. 
Please, if you’re able, help us in our mission to embrace those facing advanced illness with the 
optimal levels of comfort, compassion and expertise.

Please take a moment and consider contributing to Supportive Care of Orleans and help those facing 
advanced illness with comfort, compassion, and expertise.

DONATE ONLINE TODAY

Click here to go to our website (www.scorleans.org) 
to help us help our neighbors throughout Orleans 
County. 

Take comfort in knowing that every donation you 
make directly impacts the life of our patients and 
their families. 

If you would rather pay in person or by check, feel free to stop by or address your donation to:

Supportive Care of Orleans

14080 Rt. 31 W, Albion, NY 14411

** Did you know you can go to www.smile.amazon.com, log-in to your account, and enter Hospice of 

Orleans, (Orleans, NY) as a charitable donation? Each time you make any eligible purchase a small 

percentage will be donated back to Supportive Care of Orleans and no additional cost is charged to 

you - it’s that simple! 

If you would like to make a donation toward a specific gift, please take a look at our Amazon Wish 

List linked here: https://a.co/79uTgIw and on our website at www.scorleans.org.

HELP 
SUPPORTIVE 

CARE  
OF ORLEANS!

https://supportivecareorleans.org/
 https://a.co/79uTgIw 
http://www.scorleans.org
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Supportive Care of Orleans met with recipients of their three 
annual awards during National Volunteer Week.

The Business and Civic Award was given to the Orleans County 
Office for the Aging (OFA) for their outstanding dedication and 
support to Supportive Care of Orleans (SCO). 

“The Office for the Aging staff are an invaluable resource to 
Supportive Care,” Chris Fancher, social worker and volunteer 
coordinator said. “The staff provides vital services which 
allow seniors to remain in their homes, living life as fully and 
independently as possible. They are dedicated partners in 
caring for seniors throughout our community.”

Members of our Supportive Care social work team reach out 
to Office for the Aging staff on a weekly basis to coordinate 
care for our patients. OFA staff always responds in a prompt, 
friendly, professional manner and we appreciate all their work, 
time, and expertise. 

“Our goal is to embrace those facing advanced illness with optimal levels of comfort, compassion and expertise and 
working with the Office for the Aging makes that easy,” Julie Kumiega, Supportive Care CEO said. 

Beverly Saskowski was presented with the Mary Janet Sahukar Award 
for her outstanding dedication and commitment to Supportive Care of 
Orleans. 

As a retired IBM executive, Saskowski currently serves on several 
Supportive Care committees offering her expertise and recently 
worked closely with our staff on the technical side of things. 
Additionally, she serves meals in the Martin-Linsen Residence, 
dedicates her time to our patients and their families as a family 
support volunteer, and participates in every event we have. 

“Saskowski’s contribution to Supportive Care has been immeasurable,” 
Fancher said. “From serving on our board of directors to stepping up 
and acting as interim CEO, Saskowski consistently goes above and 
beyond, dedicating her time and energy to ensuring our neighbors in 
hospice are well taken care of.”

“Supportive Care of Orleans wouldn’t be where it is today without Bev’s guidance,” Kumiega said. “She has overseen 
and been involved in almost every aspect of the organization and is an invaluable resource to us. We are lucky to 
have her support.”

Carol Culhane was presented with our Volunteer of the Year Award for her hard work and dedication to Supportive 
Care of Orleans. 

“Carol has been a friend of Supportive Care of Orleans,” Fancher said as she presented Culhane with her award. “Not 
just this year, but for many, many years.”

A decade ago, back in 2012, as the workers were building the Martin-Linsen Residence, Carol was in the middle of 
the construction site creating and hand painting the mural depicting the seasons of life, winter, spring, summer, and 

Volunteers in
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the Spotlight
fall, in what is now the family meeting room. The project involved 
well over 200 hours of work, and she worked tirelessly as the 
commotion of construction surrounded her. 

“Her kindness is a staple here at Supportive Care,” Kumiega said. 
“She has made a lasting impression on the entire organization; we 
are incredibly grateful for her continued involvement ensuring that 
our residence feels like a home.”

For the last 24 years, Culhane has supported Supportive Care 
of Orleans by donating ornaments she has hand painted and 
personalized for members of the community as part of our annual 
Light-a-Life event. 

“This labor of love involves hundreds of hours, and she absolutely 
out does herself every year,” Fancher explained.

Recently, Culhane has agreed to paint another mural in the Martin-
Linsen residence. This one will adorn the walls of our spa room, making the space inviting, inspiring, and fun for our 
patients. 

“I am so honored to work with someone who’s been supporting hospice since the beginning,” Kumiega said. “Carol 
is an inspiring individual and we are thrilled to be partnering with her on another project.”

Supportive Care of Orleans extends our thanks to all our incredible volunteers and is currently welcoming new 
volunteers in all areas of service. 

Join us this summer and feel confident that you’re making a lasting difference in your 
neighbors’ lives. 

#HelpUsHelpOthers

Kick off the summer with Supportive Care of Orleans by playing “Dollar a Duck” with us at the 
Strawberry Festival, swing by our mid-summer celebration at Salmon Creek Country Club for our 

25th Annual Golf Tournament, and send summer off with our annual Toast to Hospice Event!

We can’t wait to see you! 

For more information, contact Christine Fancher at  

(585) 589-0809 or cfancher@scorleans.org.

Get Involved! 

mailto:mstewart%40scorleans.org?subject=
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Volunteers:
Anne Downey

Don Algeo

Joel Allen

Roberta Furness

Doug Miller

Beverly 
Saskowski

Annette Mannella

Doug Bower

Bob Burtwell

Susan Gaylard

Alice Casson

Michele Bison

Kathy Boice

Nancy Good

Ron Good

Patty Mark 

Jarred Saj

Pat Lamka

Melinda Bailey

Sandy McKain

THANK YOU to all of the volunteers and walk-up locations who 
helped to make our 2022 SC Orleans Bouquet Sale a success!

Walk-Up Locations:
Ace Hardware - Albion

Arnold’s Auto Parts

Arnold Gregory Complex

Dance Reflections

George Fancher’s Rd. Service

Holy Family Parish

Key Bank

Lynn’s Salon

St. Joes

Wild Flour

Coffee Joint

Ace Hardware - Medina

Case-Nic Cookies

Downtown Browsery

Medina Memorial Hospital

St. Mary’s

Holley Pharmacy

 We would like to extend a big THANK YOU to 
Zambistros, to Celebrity Day Spa, and Berkshire Hathaway for sponsor-
ing our Mother’s Day Raffle and to Batavia Downs Casino for sponsoring 
our April raffle!

Best of luck to all who entered and stay tuned for 
our June raffle!

Thanks, Weed Man! 

We are incredibly grateful to Weed Man for coming 
out and making sure our grounds are prepped for 

spring!prepped for spring! 
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Ann helps our residents by serving them meals, acting as a 
respite volunteer, and special event volunteer. 

“Ann has been a phenomenal volunteer for several years,” 
Volunteer Coordinator Chris Fancher said. “Ann is a retired 
teacher as well as a braille transcriber and is also an active 
Medina Lions Club member and Orleans Digital Literacy 
Initiative mentor. 

“I knew that when I retired, I wanted to give back to Hospice. 
They gave me what I needed, and I wanted to give others the 
same peace of mind,” McElwee said. 

Anne said her first experience with Hospice of Orleans was 
when her friend Cosmo became terminally ill.

“Hospice was a Godsend to Cosmo and me,” McElwee said. 
“Through the dedicated work of the nurse and the home 
health care aid, Cosmo was able to remain in our home. I continued working, knowing that he was safe 
and receiving excellent care.”

Ann McElwee

Will You Join Our  
Volunteer team?

 ò Yes! I’m ready to serve Supportive Care of Orleans with my time! Please send me a volunteer application!

 ò Yes! But I’m not sure in what capacity. Please call me so that I can learn more about what opportunities 
are available

Name:          Phone #      

Address:               

Email Address:              

Contact Preference (check one)   Phone    Email

Please detach this form and return to: Supportive Care of Orleans 14080 Route 31 West Albion, NY 14411

“I have loved working in the Martin-Linsin residence,” McElwee said.

“When I am there, I feel a sense of peace, love, and caring. I feel a sense 
of accomplishment when I visit someone in their home. I feel honored 

and blessed that they trust me with their loved ones.”
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In Memory of Alice Auman

Ms. Loretta A. Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Dale Root

Mrs. Valerie A. Niederhofer

Ms. Adrienne C. Daniels

Ms Helen Root

Ms Julie Glasgow

In Memory of April Anastasia

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Swiercznski

In Memory of Arnold Crosby

Ms. Betty Garrett

In Memory of Barbara Allen

Mrs. Joan Roberts

In Memory of Bernice Embt

Mr. and Mrs. Barry Flansburg

Mr. and Mrs. David Westlund

Barre Fire Co. Ladies Auxilary

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Wilkins

Mr. Richard Bennett

Mrs. Judith Newton

Mr. and Mrs. William Martin

In Memory of Betty Genter 
Mr. Barb Kusmierczak

In Memory of Bonnie Stackwick

Mrs. Diane Eddy

In Memory of Candice Turner

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Sacco

In Memory of Carolyn Barry

Mrs. Susan Kingsley

In Memory of Carson Bailey

Mrs. Janice W. Cummings

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Batchellor

Ms. Barbara Waters

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Tomasino

Mr. and Mrs. Richard M. Cooke

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Good

Mr. and Mrs. John Chrzan

Mr. and Mrs. Frank G. Babcock

Ms. Jean Bailey

Mr. and Mrs. Randy P. Hurt

Mr. Marty Basinait

Mr. and Mrs. Dale Root

Ms Shelley Dolce

Mr. and Mrs. John Travis

Schwab Charitable

Mr. and Mrs. Francis Daniels

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Tuohey

Ms. Elizabeth Robishaw

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen L. Peglow

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Swiercznski

Ms. Joan A. Smith

In Memory of Ceil Feldman

Ms. Elizabeth Feldman

In Memory of Cindy Pera

Ms. Laura Sullivan

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Spychalski

Mr. Peter Dreher

Ms. Cathleen Fox

Ms. Sheila Plummer

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Novak

The American Legion, Jewell Buckman Post 
#529

Mr. Douglas Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Defelice

Mr. Steven Bell

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Swanger

In Memory of Constance Saeva

Mr. Pat Saeva

In Memory of Daniel J. Bellor Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. Lance Mark

In Memory of David DiLaura

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Good

In Memory of Dick Connelley

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Tower

Mr. and Mrs. David Ricci

In Memory of Dolores Elder

Ms. Rosalind A. Starkweather

In Memory of Donald Ross

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen L. Peglow

Ms. Nelda B. Toussaint

In Memory of Doris Rodas 
Julie Ann Schroeder
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Tipton

Tribute Gifts - Dec. 30, 2021 - April 30, 2022
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In Memory of Edward Scharping

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Keeler

In Memory of Eileen McElwain

Mr.and Mrs. Paul Woodruff

Mr. and Mrs. Kim Houserman

In Memory of Gary James

Ms. Doreen Goffe

In Memory of George & Sandy 
Bower

Mr. Roy L. Bubb 

In Memory of Harold Kludt

Mrs. Beverly Kludt

In Memory of Helen Morien

Mr. Phil Monacelli

Mrs. Marilyn Hiwiller

Mr. Robert Hoffman

Mrs. Susan Kingsley

Mr. and Mrs. Francis Kelly

Mark & Graber, PLLC

Ms Julie Glasgow

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Swiercznski

Ms. Cindy Hewitt

In Memory of Helen Pieniaszek

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Stymus

In Memory of Henry Kozody

Ms. Julie Kubiniec

In Memory of Henry Parker

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Swiercznski

Mr. and Mrs. Arnold DeCarlo

In Memory of Holly Sartwell 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward LeClaire

In Memory of Irene Woolston

Gaines Congregational Church

In Memory of James Dunn

CSEA Unit 837-79500 Orleans Unit

Orleans County Child and Family Services

Mr. James Bell

Mr. Richard Bennett

In Memory of James Lawson Jr

Mr. Monty Hartman

Mr. and Mrs. Francis Kelly

Mr. and Mrs. Dale Root

Ms. Cathleen Fox

Junior Wilson Sportsmen’s Club, Inc

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Root

In Memory of James Sinner

Mrs. Susan Kingsley

In Memory of Jeanette Kelly

Southern Tier Quilting Guild

Emergy Care

In Memory of Joan Hartway

Mr. and Mrs. Edgar Wilkins

In Memory of John Ferranti

Ms. Judy & George Fridd

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Moore

Ms. Betty Yerico

Ms. Beverly Neroni

In Memory of Kelly Ricker

Mr. Peter Sidari

Mr. and Mrs. Edgar Wilkins

In Memory of Kenneth Knights

Mr. and Mrs. William Martin

In Memory of Larie Vagg

Mr. and Mrs. Edgar Wilkins

In Memory of Laura Kish

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Moule

Mr. and Mrs. Kim Houserman

In Memory of Linda Dewick

Ms. Mary Knowles

In Memory of Lisa Sucy

Mr. and Mrs. John Higgins

In Memory of Lucretia Fraczak

Mr. Steve Seitz

Ms. Carol Cook

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Laszewski

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Ander

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Montalvo

Ms Joann Lewandowski

Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Washak
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Mr. and Mrs. Earl Ruhlman

Ms Amy Hoffman

The American Legion, Butts-Clark Post 
#204

Ms. Janine Nudd

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Iorio

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Higgs

Mr. and Mrs. Lee P. Blackburn

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph McKain

Ms. Cindy Hewitt

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Clary

Generations Bank

Ms. Trisha Laszewski

Ms. Barbara Hale

Ms. Elaine Modlo

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Garlock

Mr. and Mrs. Roland Phillips

Mr. and Mrs. Terry Ingerson

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Kusnierczak

Mrs. Susan Kingsley

American Legion Auxiliary, Unit #204

Mr. and Mrs. Lance Mark

Mr. and Mrs. Paul G. Nowak

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Colquhoun

Ms. Sandra Marek

Ms. Cathleen Fox

Mr. Phil Monacelli

In Memory of Lynne Ambrose 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Christensen
Ms. Nicki Fredericks
Mrs. Sue Zinkievich
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Elam
Mr. Ramon Watt
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Furness
Mrs. Joan Roberts
Mr. and Mrs. Rick S. Gibson
Ms. Janice McCloy

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Voak
Mr. and Mrs. Paul G. Nowak
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Snook
Mr. and Mrs. Roland Phillips
Mrs. Virginia Roberts
Ms. Nicki Fredericks
Ms. Alice Nestor
Ms. Barb Bukiewicz
Mr. and Mrs. Edgar Wilkins

In Memory of Margaret Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Montalvo

In Memory of Mary Ann Kelly

Ms. Maureen Anderson

In Memory of Mary Jane Nenni

Mr. and Mrs. Randall Paap

Pets In Peaceful Rest LLC

Ms. Marcia Behnke

Mr. and Mrs. Francis Daniels

Mr Todd Underwood

NYS Association of County Coroners & 
Medical Ex.

Mr. Richard Bennett

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Foley

Mrs. Agnes C. Piskorowski

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Swiercznski

Ms. Joan A. Smith

In Memory of Mary Jane Szczechowiak

Mr. and Mrs. Lee P. Blackburn

Mr. and Mrs. Terry Banazwski

Mr. and Mrs. Dale Root

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Swiercznski

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Kusnierczak

Mr. Ridgely Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Darrin Parada

Ms. Denise Parada

Ms Ethel Valentine

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Bracey

Mrs. Diane Mazur

Mrs. Marilyn Hiwiller

Ms. Barbara Kosztowniak

Ms. Leah Gibbs

Mr. and Mrs. Alan Foss

Dr. and Mrs. Sallah Abbasey

Mr. Mark Stepien

Mrs. Helen Zelazny

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Grabowski

Mr. and Mrs. William Sills

Ms. Cindy Hewitt

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Furness

In Memory of Nancy Sager

Mrs. Alice J. Root

Medina High School

In Memory of Orren Roberts

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Beatenbough

In Memory of Patricia Keding

Mr. and Mrs. John W. Long

In Memory of Patrick Murray

Ms. Madeline Mills

In Memory of Pete and Satch Heminway

Mr. James Heminway

In Memory of Richard DeCarlo

Mr. & Mrs. Howard Reed
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Mrs. Linda Spierdowis

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Pettine

Mr. and Mrs. Frank G. Babcock

Mrs. Janice Mann-Beech

Mrs. Sharon Howard

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Armstrong

Mr. Arnold Ward

Ms. Marilyn Rouse

Mr. James O’Mara Jr.

Ms. Becky Rath

Ms. Shirley Brown

Orleans Ready Mix

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Rohring

Ms. Meredith L. Minier

Ms. Laura Hirliman

Ms. Hope Stirk

Mr. and Mrs. Don Hinman

Mr. Thomas Keeler & Ms. Jan Thomp-
son

Ms. Marilyn Cornish

Jeffers & Birnie Certified Public Accoun-
tants

Mrs. Evana Daniels

Mr. Eugene N. Christopher

Mr. Pete Nesbitt

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Swiercznski

Mr. and Mrs. Arnold DeCarlo

In Memory of Robert Clinkscales

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Hill

In Memory of Robert Furness

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Beach

In Memory of Ronald Jones

Mrs. Marylon E. Jones

In Memory of Ronald Mathes

Mr. and Mrs. George Mathes

In Memory of Ruth Luckman

Mr. and Mrs. James Kyle

In Memory of Sandra Caldwell

Ms. Joanne Best

Mr. and Mrs. Ted Swiercznski

Mr. and Mrs. Carlos Burroughs

Mr. and Mrs. David Higgins

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas M. Heath

Ms. A. Lois Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Engle

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas M. Miller

Gotta Dance By Miss Amy

Ms. Delores C. Wolfe

Mr. and Mrs. Edgar Wilkins

In Memory of Sandra Wills

Mr. Wesley Bradley

In Memory of Shirley Underwood

Mr. Todd Underwood

In Memory of Susanne Whittier

Mr. and Mrs. David Strasenburgh

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Fauci

Ms. Hilary Balcerzak

Mr. Richard Bennett

Mr. Ernest Ruef

Mr. Donald F. Goodwin

Mr. and Mrs. James Mott

Ms. Laurene Canale

Mr. and Mrs. David Vagg

Mr. and Mrs. David Steenburgh

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Spychalski

Ms. Donna Lange

Mr. and Mrs. Karl Fredrick

In Memory of Suzanne P. Bigelow

Mr. and Mrs. William Harrold

In Memory of Tom Norman

Mrs. Florence Surdi

In Memory of William Caldwell  
Mr. Richard Bennett

Mrs. Christine Fancher

In Memory of William Hodgins  
Mr. and Mrs. John Donald

Ms. Carol Benson-Hopkins

In Memory of Wilma Goldsmith  
Ms. Elizabeth Winters
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Active Hose Co #2 Inc

Mr. and Mrs. James Adduci

Mrs. Alexandra Andrews

Mrs. Doris Antinore

Ashlee’s Place

Ms. Kathy Babbitt

Ms. Marlene Babcock

Ms. Jean Bailey

Mr. and Mrs. Cliff Barber

Ms Patricia Barhite

Mr. Francis Beering

Ms. Nancy Beiersdorf

Mr. Roger Benedict

Mr. Richard Bennett

Mrs. Dorothy Bentley

Mr. and Mrs. Bradley Bentley

Mr. Carl Benz

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Bielicki

Mr. and Mrs. Lee  Blackburn

Mrs. Gina Boothby

Mrs. Elsie Boring

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bracey

Mr. Wesley Bradley

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Braley

Mr. Richard Brauer

Ms. Genevieve Breed

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Brightly

Mrs. Jean Brooks

Ms. Claire Brown

Mr. and Mrs. Eric  Brown

Mr. Robert Bruning

Ms. Linda Busch

Ms. Ginny Byers

Mr. Ace Caldwell

Mrs. Kimberly Castricon 

Christopher Mitchell Funeral Homes, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Sanford Church

Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Ciarico

Clarendon Lions Club

Ms. Kathleen Clarke

CMC Racing Inc.

Mr. Gary  Colburn

Ms. Helen Cotter

Mrs. Janice Cummings

Ms. Cheryl DePalma

Mr. and Mrs. John Dick

Ms. Mary Dooley

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Douglas

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Dubai

Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Dudley

Ms. Donna Eckler

Ms. Rosemary Eden

Mr. and Mrs. William Eick

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Elam

Mrs. Judy Ernenwein

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Ezzyk

Ms. Elizabeth Feldman

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Felstead

Mr. and Mrs. John Fike

Ms. Barbara Filipiak

Ms. Gail Fischer

Mrs. Dorothy Follman

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Forman

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Fox

Mr. and Mrs. James Fraser

Ms. Nicki Fredericks

Mr. and Mrs. Karl Fredrick

Mr. and Mrs. Barry Frombgen

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Furness

Ms. Diane  Furness

Mr. Richard Furness

Mrs. Mildred Gavenda

Ms. Theresa Gillette

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Gilman

Mr. Robert Gilsinan

Mr. and Mrs. Francis Grabowski

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Grammatico

Ms. Gale Gurgir

Ms. Helen Hazel

Ms. Mary Ann Hazen

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Heard

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Heck

Mr. and Mrs. Hank Hellert

Heritage Estates Albion Mobile Homes

Ms. Julie Hess

Ms. Elaine Hills

Mrs. Karen Hobart

Mr. and Mrs. David Hollinger

Holy Family Roman Catholic Parish

Mr. and Mrs. Roy Hults

Mrs. Susan Hunt

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Igoe

Mr. William Irwin

Mr. and Mrs. Marshall Janson

Ms. Donna Johnson

Mrs. Marylon Jones

Mr. Barry Jones

Mrs. Norma Joy

Junior Wilson Sportsmen’s Club, Inc

2022 Annual Appeal
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Mr. John Jurs

Ms. Bonnie Kaniecki

Ms. Doris Kelley

Kendall Fire Department

Kendall Lions Club

Ms. Patricia Kennedy

Ms. Elizabeth Kenyon

Ms. Marilyn Kilborn

Mr. and Mrs. John King

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Kirby

Mr. John Kish

Ms. Anna Klosin

Mrs. Beverly Kludt

Mr. and Mrs. Rudy Kludt

Mrs. Mary Lee Knights

Mrs. Irene Kozody

Ms. Evelyn Krekic

Ms. Julie Kubiniec

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Kujawa

Ms. Barb Kusmierczak

Mr. Daniel Kyle

Mr. and Mrs. Roger LaMont

Ms. Joanne Lang

Mr. and Mrs. George Lepkoske

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Lestorti

Mr. and Mrs. John Long

Lyndonville Lions Club

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Mann

Mrs. Cheryl Mart

Ms. Kathleen Martin

Mr. and Mrs. George Mathes

Mrs. Carol Mayer

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin McGrath

Mr. Francis McGuire

Ms. Dianne McKee

Medina Area Association Of Churches

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Melfi

Mr. Charles Merritt

Mr. and Mrs. Robert and Diane Metz

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Miller

Ms. Gail Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Morgan

Mr. David Morien

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Mulrain

Mr. and Mrs. Barry Murphy

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Navarra

Mrs. Gloria Neilans

Mr. and Mrs. David Nellist

Mr. Pete  Nesbitt

Mrs. Judith Newton

Mrs. Valerie Niederhofer

Mr. John Nipher

Mr. Thomas Noon

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Nowak

Mr. William O’Brien

Mr. James O’Mara

Mr. and Mrs. Alan Panek

Partyka Farms

Mrs. Elizabeth Passarell

Ms. Margaret Pearce

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Peglow

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Pellegrino

Ms. Mae Penna

Ms. Eileen Pettit

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Pierce

Ms. Cynthia Pileggi

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Pilon

Mrs. Sandi Pitts

Mr. Lee Plummer

Ms. Teresa Poler

Mr. Larry Pratt

Mr. James Pratt

Presbyterian Woman

Mr. Casimer Pruski

Mr. and Mrs. John Pulver

Mrs. Elizabeth Reisman

Ms. Elaine Renouf

Ms. Donna Rhodey

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Rice

Mrs. Susan Rider

Mr. Harry Ritz

Mrs. Joan Roberts

Mrs. Virginia Roberts

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Robinson

Mr. and Mrs. Randy Robishaw

Mr. and Mrs. Devin Rogers

Mr. and Mrs. Dale Root

Mrs. Brenda Ross

Mrs. Alice Roth

Ms. Marilyn Rouse

Ms. Jocelyn Rowley

Mr. and Mrs. Brad Smith

Ms. Joann & Kathleen Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Snyder

TD Ameritrade Institutional

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Tomasino
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Ace Hardware

Albion Central School District Office

Albion High School

Albion Middle School

Rev. Donald Algeo

Mr. and Mrs. Joel Allen

Ms. Gail Allen

Arnold Gregory Complex

Arnold’s Auto Parts

Barre Stone Products

Baxter Healthcare

Mr. Michael Bonafede

Ms. Barb Bukiewicz

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Buongiorne

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Burtwell

Case-Nic Cookies

William & Tammy Chmylak

Christopher Mitchell Funeral Homes, Inc.

Cobblestone Country Federal Credit Union

Country Lane Veterinary Services

Dance Reflections By Miss Heather

Wild Flour Deli / Bakery

Mr. and Mrs. Hillard Denson

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Downey

Ms. Kelly Dudley

Mr. and Mrs. William Eick

Evans Ace Hardware

Five Star Bank - Albion

Frontier Heating & Chimney

Garden View Bed and Breakfast

George’s Fancher Road Service

Ms. Tammy Goodell

H. H. Dobbins, Inc

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Hamilton

Holley Elementary School

Holley High School

Holy Family Roman Catholic Parish

HP Hood

Ms. Kris Hydock

The Coffee Joint

Keeler Construction Co., Inc.

Key Bank

Ms. Julie Kumiega

Lake Country Pennysaver

Pastor and Mrs. Randall LeBaron

Mr. and Mrs. David Luft

Lynn’s Salon

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Mack

Mrs. Annette Mannella

Mrs. Cheryl Mart

Medina Area Association Of Churches

Medina High School

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Miller

Mr. and Mrs. David Monaghan

Morton Baptist Church

Ms. Jane Murray

Sister Dolores O’Dowd

Orchard Manor Nursing Home

Orleans Community Action

Orleans Community Health

Orleans County Mental Health Dept

Orleans County Sheriff Dept.

Orleans County Social Services

Orleans Niagara BOCES

Orleans Office Of The Aging

Mrs. Sandi Pitts

Mr. James Pratt

Roush CPA’s

Ms. Beverly Saskowski

Mrs. Jean Shervin

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Spychalski

St. Mary - Holley/St. Mark - Kendall

 Ms. Maggie Stewart

Ms. Hope Stirk

Mrs. Florence Surdi

Ms. Carrie Terra

The Downtown Browsery

Town of Clarendon

Velocitii

Village of Albion

Mr. George Way

Mr. James Way

Webster, Schubel & Meier, LLP

Mr. and Mrs. Jim  Wells

Western New York Energy, LLC

Wise Middle School

Dr. and Mrs. William Wnuk

Ms. Delores Wolfe

 

2022 Bouquet Sales 
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Donations Gifts - Dec. 30, 2021 - April 30, 2022

Dr. and Mrs. Sallah Abbasey

American Legion Auxiliary, Unit #204

The American Legion, Butts-Clark Post 
#204

The American Legion, Jewell Buckman 
Post #529

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Ander

Ms. Maureen Anderson

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Armstrong

Ms. Elizabeth Atwell

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Babcock

Ms. Jean Bailey

 Catherine Street Bakery

Ms. Hilary Balcerzak

Barre Fire Co. Ladies Auxilary

Mr. Marty Basinait

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Batchellor

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Beach

Mr. and Mrs. William Behnke

Ms. Marcia Behnke

Mr. James Bell

Mr. Steven Bell

Mr. Richard Bennett

Ms. Carol Benson-Hopkins

Ms. Joanne Best

Mr. and Mrs. Lee Blackburn

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bracey

Mr. Wesley Bradley

Mr. and Mrs. Dana Briggs

Ms. Penny Brown

Ms. Shirley Brown

Mr. Roy Bubb

Ms. Barb Bukiewicz

Mr. and Mrs. Ike Burr

Mr. and Mrs. Carlos Burroughs

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Burtwell

Ms. Patricia Caleb

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Campbell

Ms. Laurene Canale

 Emergy Care

Jeffers & Birnie Certified Public 
Accountants

Orleans County Child and Family Services

William & Tammy Chmylak

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Christensen

Mr. Eugene Christopher

Mr. and Mrs. John Chrzan

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Clary

Ms Marwayne  Clinkscales

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Colquhoun

Ms. Lauritta Conner

Ms. Carol Cook

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Cooke

Ms. Marilyn Cornish

Mr. and Mrs. William Cotriss

Country Lane Veterinary Services

NYS Association of County Coroners & 
Medical Ex.

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Culhane

Mrs. Janice Cummings

Mrs. Evana Daniels

Mr. and Mrs. Francis Daniels

Ms. Adrienne Daniels

Mr. and Mrs. Arnold DeCarlo

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Defelice

Mr. and Mrs. John Denniston

Ms. Kelly DeSmit

Ms Shelley Dolce

Mr. and Mrs. John Donald

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Downey

Mr. Peter Dreher

Ms. Kelly Dudley

Ms. Pamela Dutton

Mrs. Diane Eddy

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Elam

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Engle

Mrs. Judy Ernenwein

Mrs. Christine Fancher

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Fauci

Ms. Barbara Filipiak

Mr. and Mrs. Barry Flansburg

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Foley

Mr. and Mrs. Alan Foss

Ms. Cathleen Fox

Ms. Nicki Fredericks

Mr. and Mrs. Karl Fredrick

Ms. Judy & George Fridd

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Furness

Gaines Congregational Church

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Garlock

Ms. Betty Garrett

Generations Bank

Ms. Marian Gerhardy

Ms. Leah Gibbs

Mr. and Mrs. Rick Gibson

Ms Julie Glasgow

Ms. Doreen Goffe

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Good

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Goodwin

Mr. Donald Goodwin

Gotta Dance By Miss Amy
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Mr. and Mrs. Edward Grabowski

Mrs. Harriette Greaser

H. H. Dobbins, Inc

Ms. Barbara Hale

Mr. and Mrs. William Harrold

Mr. Monty Hartman

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Harvey

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Heath

Mr. James Heminway

Ms. Cindy Hewitt

Mr. and Mrs. David Higgins

Mr. and Mrs. John Higgins

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Higgs

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Hill

Mr. and Mrs. Don Hinman

Ms. Laura Hirliman

Mrs. Marilyn Hiwiller

Ms Amy Hoffman

Holy Family Roman Catholic Parish

Mr. and Mrs. Kim Houserman

Mrs. Sharon Howard

HP Hood

Mr. and Mrs. Randy Hurt

Mr. and Mrs. Terry Ingerson

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Iorio

J. Martin Solutions, Inc.

Mr. Thomas Keeler & Ms. Jan Thompson

Mr. & Mrs. Don Joslyn

Junior Wilson Sportsmen’s Club, Inc

Mr. Gary Katsanis

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Keeler

Mr. and Mrs. Francis Kelly

Mrs. Susan Kingsley

Ms. Lois Klatt

Ms. Mary Knowles

Ms. Barbara Kosztowniak

Ms. Elaine Kovaleski

Ms. Julie Kumiega

Mr. and Mrs. Ted  Kusnierczak

Mr. and Mrs. James Kyle

Ms. Donna Lange

Ms. Trisha Laszewski

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Laszewski

Mr. and Mrs. Edward LeClaire

Ms Joann Lewandowski

Mr. and Mrs. John Long

Mrs. Janice Mann-Beech

Ms. Sandra Marek

Mr. and Mrs. Lance Mark

Mark & Graber, PLLC

Mr. and Mrs. William Martin

Mrs. Diane Mazur

Mr. Thomas McAllister

Ms. Janice McCloy

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph McKain

Medina High School

Ms. Suzanne Metzo

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Miller

Ms. A. Lois Miller

Mr. Ridgely Miller

Ms. Madeline Mills

Ms. Meredith Minier

Ms. Elaine Modlo

Mr. Phil Monacelli

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Montalvo

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Moore

Mr. and Mrs. James Mott

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Moule

National Grid

Ms. Beverly Neroni

Mr. Pete Nesbitt

Ms. Alice Nestor

Mrs. Judith Newton

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Novak

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Nowak

Ms. Janine Nudd

Mr. Tom O’Hearn

Mr. James O’Mara

Orleans Correctional Facility

Orleans Ready Mix

CSEA Unit 837-79500 Orleans Unit

Mr. and Mrs. Randall Paap

Mrs. Rose Marie Papadinoff

Ms. Denise Parada

Mr. and Mrs. Darrin Parada

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Peglow

Guy Pellegrino

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Pettine

Mr. and Mrs. Roland Phillips

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Pilon

Mrs. Agnes Piskorowski

Mrs. Sandi Pitts

Ms. Sheila Plummer

Presbyterian Women’s Guild

Mr. and Mrs. James Pritchard

 Southern Tier Quilting Guild

Ms. Becky Rath

Mr. & Mrs. Howard Reed

Pets In Peaceful Rest LLC

Mr. and Mrs. David Ricci

Mrs. Joan Roberts

Mrs. Virginia Roberts

Roberts Farms

Ms. Elizabeth Robishaw

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Rohring
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Mrs. Alice Root

Mr. and Mrs. Dale Root

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Root

Ms Helen Root

Ms. Marilyn Rouse

Mr. Ernest Ruef

Mr. and Mrs. Earl  Ruhlman

Ms. Susan Ryan

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Sacco

Mr. Pat Saeva

Julie Ann Schroeder

Mr. David Schubel

Schwab Charitable

Mr. Steve Seitz

Mr. David Sevenski

Mrs. Jean Shervin

Mr. Peter Sidari

Mr. and Mrs. William Sills

Ms. Loretta Smith

Ms. Joan Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Smith

Ms. Lorienda Smith

Snell Realtors

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Snook

Sons of The American Legion #204

Ms. DeAnn Southworth

Mrs. Linda Spierdowis

Mr. and Mrs. Ron Spychalski

Ms. Rosalind Starkweather

Mr. and Mrs. David Steenburgh

Mr. Mark Stepien

Ms. Hope Stirk

Mr. and Mrs. David Strasenburgh

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Stymus

Ms. Laura Sullivan

Mrs. Florence Surdi

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Swanger

Mr. and Mrs. Ted  Swiercznski

Mr. Wes Tabor

Tillman’s Village Inn

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Tipton

Ms. Nelda Toussaint

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Tower

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Tracey

Mr. and Mrs. John Travis

Mrs. Anita Traxler

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Tuohey

Mr Todd  Underwood

United Way Of Buffalo & Erie County

Mr. and Mrs. David Vagg

Ms Ethel Valentine

Veterans of Foreign Wars, Ladies Auxiliary 
to Post #1483

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Voak

Ms. Laurel Wagner

Ms. Barbara Walders

Ms. Kay Walter

Mr. Arnold Ward

Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Washak

Ms. Barbara Waters

Mr. Ramon Watt

Mr. George Way

Western New York Energy, LLC

Mr. and Mrs. David Westlund

Mr. Terry Wilbert

Mr. and Mrs. Edgar Wilkins

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Wilkins

Ms. Elizabeth Winters

Dr. and Mrs. William Wnuk

Ms. Delores Wolfe

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Woodruff

Ms. Faye Woods

Ms. Betty Yerico

Mrs. Helen Zelazny

Mrs. Sue Zinkievich

The Weed Man
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Board of Directors Director Emeritus

David Schubel 
Chair

Beverly Saskowski 
Treasurer

Pat Eick 
Secretary

Annette Mannella 
Vice Secretary

Roland Howell

Mary Janet Sahukar

Ada Grabowski, PhD 

Margy Brown 
Board Member 

Kimberly Klientob 
Board Member

Dale Leyden 
Board Member

David Mitchell 
Board Member

Maura Pierce 
Board Member
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